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TERMINAL CROSSWALKS AT BWI – PHASE 2 

Upper Level Roadway Crosswalk Warranty Repairs 
 

 
In support of the Terminal Crosswalks at BWI – Phase 2, the Upper Level Terminal Roadway is 

scheduled to be impacted starting on or about Monday, September 9, 2024, beginning at approximately 

9:00 a.m. lasting until approximately 5:00 p.m.  Work is scheduled to be completed on or about Friday, 

September 13, 2024.  The total duration of the work is approximately five (5) days with work occurring 

between 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. each day. 

 

During this time, portions of the Upper Level Terminal Roadway between Door 5 and Door 12 will be 

impacted and closed to pedestrian and vehicle access with signs, traffic barrels, and barricades.  The 

following specific areas are anticipated to be impacted during this work. 

 

• Crosswalk access to Terminal doors from Departures drop off curb 

• Commercial vehicle roadway single lane closures 

 

Work is being coordinated with affected tenants and Maryland Aviation Administration offices. 

 

All tenants in the affected areas should take precautionary measures for the work on each of the dates 

listed.  During the work hours, access to the affected crosswalks will be prohibited to perform the work 

safely.   

 

The point of contact is Robert Goepfert, Resident Engineer (Hill International) at 484-678-3559 (cell). 
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